Alyssa Bryant

From: Jeff Cox

Sent: Monday, February 01, 2016 9:06 AM
To: Alyssa Bryant

Subject: FW: Variance at 3427 Lake ave

From: Judy Harrison [mailto:billjudyl0@aol.com]
Sent: Sunday, January 31, 2016 10:25 AM

To: Council

Subject: Variance at 3427 Lake ave

Property variance for 3427 Lake Ave S to be considered by the City Council on Feb. 8 2016. My property at 3417 Lake
Ave S is next door to the proposed variance property. This proposed addition will provide much needed privacy to both
decks on the South side of both homes and will not adversely effect my property at all. Please grant this variance
request. Thank you. Judy Harrison. 3417 Lake Ave S

Sent from my iPhone



